
 

 

 

 

 

July 2020 

 

Dear Friends and Supporter Churches. 

“Thou shalt not be afraid . . . for the pestilence that walketh in darkness . . . .” (Psalm 91:5-6) 

Greetings from Guatemala. Three and a half months have passed since everything closed down 

here because of the COVID-19 plague. Although the outward ministry of our church has been idle 

by government decree, we have still been able to be of service to our people and to others and to 

be a conduit of God's blessing through His help. Those of you who were able to send us a special 

love offering have brought sighs of relief to suffering people here. Thank you so much for those 

offerings; may God multiply your gifts. 

Adversity Creates Opportunities (Romans 5:3-5) 

We are taking advantage of opportunities, as God gives them to us during this difficult time. My 

wife has started a home-based, food-production project on our church property to help out some of 

the many suffering families in our area. We hope that opportunities like this will bring us into 

contact with new people and give us a chance to witness to them. 

Eugenio, the father of one unchurched family nearby, is now meeting with us in our home on 

Sundays to hear preaching. These are small groups, not regular church services. 

One of our active church families labors with us here on weekends while we teach and train their 

children. We hope to see more such opportunities open up as a result of this plague. God knows 

what He is doing. May He preserve His people from this plague.  

Thank you all for your prayers, support, and friendship. God bless you all.  

Sincerely, 

Angel Lopez 

Guatemala 

 


